
Reading
Corner
Please read with 
your child at least 
4 times a week. 
This helps your 
child in all aspects 
of their learning.
Remember to sign 
their diary.

Our fantastic TOPIC 
this term is The Stone 
Age which we will be 
looking at across the 
curriculum subjects in 
English lessons and 
history. Our science 
topic this term is 
Rocks and after half 
term we will be 
exploring our topic of 
Rise of the Robots. 
Also, in RE we are 
learning about 
Christianity.

Your child will be coming home with their homework on 
a Friday to be returned by the following Thursday. The 
homework will vary depending on what work we are 
doing in class. We appreciate all your support in this.

Year 4/3GS
Welcome back!

We hope you have all 
enjoyed the holidays. 

The children have made 
a fabulous start to the 

new school year!

Spellings
Children will be given spellings 
in their reading diaries and will 
be tested on a Friday. Please 

help them to learn and practise 
these.

Times Tables

Attendance
Thank you  for all your 
support in this area. 
Please remember that 
you can drop your 
child off from 8.35am 
for an 8.40am start. 
End of day pick up is 
at 3.15pm.

Keep a look out on 
the school website and our new 
twitter account: @WelbeckPS
for updates on your child’s 
activities in class and for school 
information.

P.E
We have P.E on Tuesdays and will sometimes go 
out for extra sessions so please make sure your 

child has their full P.E kit in school all week.

Children in Year 3 will need to learn their x3 x4 
x8 times tables this year, more if possible! Year 
4s need to know ALL their times tables by the 
end of the year. Please help them at home as 

they are tested every Thursday! 
They all have a log on to: 
www.ttrockstars.com

Mrs Gunn (Mon-Weds) &
Mrs Salmeron (Thurs & Fri)

Class Teachers
Miss Ketteridge

Teaching Assistant
Key Dates

*Parent Meeting Thursday 
12th September at 2.45pm


